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Covering the Corner is a service provided by the Town of Redvers. It is our intent to provide the community of
Redvers and surrounding area with a newsletter that keeps residents connected with the numerous events and
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activities going on within our fantastic community!
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GRADE 6 CLASS OF REDVERS SCHOOQOL

Who is the kindest person you know and why?

Lilly - My Grandma because she always gives my sister and I
treats.

Jhace - Kathy M. because once on our field trip somebody didn’t
have a lunch and she gave them hers.

Jeliel - My friends and family because they’re always there for
me when I need them.

Ainsley - My friends - they are super kind to me and so is my
mom and dad and the rest of my family.

Krielle - Nazryn because she is always kind and funny and she
sticks up for me when I'm sad.

Ryan - My Nana because she cares about everyone.

Kyson - My grandma in Ontario because she becomes the boss
when she use to visit us and gave us a lot of surprises.

Ryker - My grandma because she gives me a present every
holiday and special occasion.

Kara - My grandma because she is a really nice person and she
cares about lots of people.

Arianna - My cousin, Ava-lynn because she will do anything
with me when I visit.

Raif - My grandparents because they say yes to everything I ask
them and they care about everyone.

Asia - My friends because they are AWESOME!

Bronx - My parents and grandma because they do a lot for me.
Drake - Ryan because he is nice to me and plays with me.
Tyson - My mom because she cooks for us all the time.

MARYFIELD RECREATION BOARD

Ci{7ISEt THE 7ACE

Sundays at the Arlington Hotel

132 Main Street, Maryfield, SK

Kick off: January 17, 2021 « Finale: June 27, 2021
*NO DRAW EASTER SUNDAY, APRIL 4, 2021

85 ~Ticket: (= Only 5000 Tickets Sold

Tickets avallable at the Arlington during regular
business hours until 6:45 pm Sundays.
Tickets aiso avallable trom Chris or Pauline
Lincoln at Lincoin Farm Supply during office hours.

Tickets can only be purchased or sold within Saskalchewan. If licke! holder
Is nol in altendance, the staft appointed proxy will make the draw.

Draw: Sundays at 7pm

Proceeds to operational expenses at Maryfield Rink

Proceed Payout: 50% to Maryfield Recreation Beard - 20% to Weekly Winner - 30% to Ace Jackpot
Lottery License: RR20-0354 - 50/50 Lottery License: SR20-0962

Ruies of play & prize information Total Maximum Chase the Ace Cash
available at the Marylield Rec Board Prize Value (if all lickels sell)
Chase the Ace Facebook page. 812.500

WEEKLY 50/50 DRAW

Rhett - Kathy M. because she is a helpful person to everyone she
meets.

Eve — Nazryn because she is never rude and cares about the
people around her.

Kinsley — My grandparents because they help the family and are
very funny and nice.

Daxson — My grandma because she’s always asking what
someone wants and not what she wants.

Logan - My grandparents because they put all of their
appreciation and love to me.

Marissa - My grandma because she will make cookies and give
me one bucket of cookies.

Nazryn - My little cousin, Andre. He always wants to hug my
uncle (his dad) every time I face time them. He’s also the cutest!
I don’t want to play favourites, but he’s my favourite!

Jayden - My friends and family because they are very funny and
caring.

Wyatt - My mom because she is respectful to others.

Miley - My grandma because she bakes us treats and we do fun
activities with her.

Ericka - My grandma because she helps people with any trouble
they have and cooks for all and she is pretty funny, very kind,
helpful and caring.

Cameron - My grandma and grandpa because when I ask to
hang out with friends, they let me.

One simple monthly payment includes fieas, hydro,
water, taxes, rent and maintenance. No condo fees.
No buyback provisions!

*Individual outdoor balcony

*Open Concept, spacious kitchens with
fridge, stove, dishwasher & walk-in pantry
*Several different floorplans and sizes
*Individually controlled heating and air

conditioning
. _ *Indoor heated parking
*Common rooms and akitchen facility  +yheelchair accessible and serviced with
for social, family, and special events  ap elevator

*Guest Suite available




YET ANOTHER BLURSDAY
Submitted by Jocelyn Hainsworth

And the days go on ... tomorrow is February

Maybe we have been given Covid-19 to remind us that a regular winter isn’t such a bad thing on its own, after all. Did you ever
think of that?

Twice this past month I have had to consult my phone and the calendar to reset where I was in the space/time continuum. It’s so
vague to be lost in such a long line of Blursdays. I mean, the one item on my social calendar for the entire month was an annual
church board meeting. Unlike every other year in my memory I was happily anticipating this meeting just for the human contact it
would provide, and I sure as heck didn’t want having my days mixed up make me miss
the outing. It’'s bad when an AGM is the most exciting thing you’ll do all month.

Time i ing f d though. The daylight h hi 11 OOl R
ime is moving forward though. The daylight hours are stretching out - we are well on -

our way to summer. The Christmas trees and decorations are put away and the seed and NEW OFFICE HOURS
nursery catalogues are out. This is the time we would normally be thinking of running Effective Monday January 25, 2021
away to a tropical beach somewhere but as of this week it’s impossible to fly to such until further notice.

destinations from Canada. I can’t decide whether this makes me happy or sad - sad MONDAY
because I wasn’t going anywhere anyway, and happy that now no one else will be either.
I do feel sorry for all the people both working for the airlines and staffing the hotels TUESDAY-ERIDAY

who are suffering the most.

There is an upside to not being able to spend vacation dollars out of the country
though. Through my contacts in Saskatchewan Tourism I've learned about the massive
interest that people are putting into holiday and leisure plans that they can do close to
home. The money that they would have normally spent on fly away holidays is being
invested in campers, bikes, and golf memberships. It’s a trend that the tourism industry
hopes to capitalize on in 2021. Even with the steady roll out of vaccinations this

summer’s restrictions will likely be much the same as last year’s. In case of an emergency please call the

Town Cell (306) 840-7045
Redvers Tourism will be meeting in March to begin planning for our coming season. Email bonnie@townofredvers.ca or
Last year was a crazy scramble to understand and adapt to the rules of Covid so that our HdaRkwnafredrerscs

season was shorter and activities were curtailed more than they
needed to be. We look forward to being more Prepared this Spring The Redvers Town Council would like to commend the Redvers Fire Department on

: . job well . especially duri Hotel and W
and better able to serve in our role as the Redvers welcoming a'ﬁ:ﬁ:ﬁzzngémi;‘;j;i:; sr:';"z;h:;m; 'g;;i"dm e

committee to travellers and long time local customers alike. department proved that they have the ability, equipment and resources to fight fires
of large magnitude keeping those fires contained and everyone safe.
Summertime beckons on the horizon. By this time of any winter | 1e Fire Department has monthiy mestings and training sessions where they discuss
we are all done with being shut in, but the pandemic has made the || equipment, procedures, new trends, and practice hands on training. You will see
‘shut in’ element of this winter seems many times worse. I'm || 52 guys and gals volunteering at numerous functions and they are always around

. . . to lend a hand. “Firstin, Last Out” is their motto and they continue 1o live by this.
always longing for vibrant colours in my world by February - green _ ;
. . In 2020 they attended 9 False Alarms, 7 Structure/Equipment Fires, 4 Motor Vehicle
grass to mow, tuhps to bloom, dandelions to curse; they have never Accidents, 10 Stubble/Grass Fires, 1 Power Line on Equipment, 1 Carbon Dioxide,

failed to show up. 'm sure we can count on them again in 2021. 1 EMS Assist and 5§ STARS Landing and Fuel Ups. They had a total of 1,535
manpower hours for active calls and 648 manpower hours for meeting and
It might still feel like Blursday in late May when the yard and training hours.

garden take over my ‘list of things to do’ but at least we’ll all be

outside in the sunshine by then. WF RW
\ H

R R L Fire Chief Brad Hutton, Deputy Fire Chiefs Doug Bennett & Wes Malin,
GENERAL & AUTO INSURANCE  FINANCIAL SERVICES Fire Fighters Tracy Akins, Cody Chorney, Brodi McColl, Pat Ross, Brittany
Rowe, Brendan Gaudet, Cody Moore, Axel Larsen, Kevin Raymond, Robert
.m? D I D YOU KN OW? qj- Carriere, Kris Gilbertson, Garry Matthewson, Jeremy Krainyk, Korbin
- Van Sprundel, Jesse Malenfant, Corey Wilson and Junior Fire Fighters
You can buy auto insurance outside of provincial government Bree Hutton, Tate Ross, & Ayden Raymond.
insurance. We can provide insurance for lower deductibles,
rental cars and even coverage for your classic ride
through private insurance companies.

Let our brokerage get you the best product at the best price.

15 Broadway Street Phone: 306-452-3322
Redvers, SK andrewagencies.com




LOWER SOURIS WATERSHED VIRTUAL WATERING SYSTEM TOUR AND CONTEST
Submitted by Karmen Kyle

Hosting workshops, tours and other educational events has always been important to the Lower Souris Watershed Committee.
However, with COVID restrictions affecting in-person workshops, they have opted to host a Virtual Livestock Watering System
Tour and Contest on Facebook instead.

There are a wide variety of watering systems out there for winter, summer and year-round use - solar, geo-thermal, pipelines,
nose-pumps and more. The purpose of this group is to provide a forum for producers to post pictures and videos of their livestock
watering systems along with a description of how it works. They are also given the opportunity to discuss their likes and dislikes
and tips and tricks about their systems and allow for discussion and questions from other producers. This virtual tour allows
producers to show systems that are working for them, suggest changes they would make, and the share ideas with other
producers. It can be a great forum for producers who might be interested in installing a new system, improving an existing system
or seeking any trouble-shooting ideas. There is so much knowledge, first-hand experience, and many innovative ideas out there to
learn from.

Thank you to local sponsors. Draws for prizes were made on December 21* at the Lower Souris Watershed Committee December
board meeting from all of the submissions received at that point. There were over 20 entries and the group has now grown to
almost 160 members.

The Lower Souris Watershed Committee would like to thank the generous sponsors for the prizes for the first round of draws for
this contest. A big congratulations goes out to the winners!

Cattle oiler donated by Sweeting Enterprises (Darcy Sweeting) winner: Sandra Spencer

Bundle of 5-6”-6" posts donated by Advantage Co-op (Redvers) winner: Ryan Beierbach

Solar garden light donated by Gary Gross (Kelln Solar) winner: Kylie McRae

2 lawn chairs donated by Nelson Motors (Redvers) winner: Garett Thompson

Thank you to everyone who posted pictures and videos of their watering systems and participated in the discussion. We
encourage everyone to keep posting pictures and videos, inviting friends to the group, and keep the discussion going. There will
be another prize draw at the February board meeting, so keep those submissions coming for a chance to win! Anyone is welcome
to join the group and entries for the February prize draw will not be restricted to the Lower Souris Watershed area. The group
“Lower Souris Watershed Virtual Watering Systems Tour & Contest” can be found on Facebook.

Watering systems such as the ones posted in this group may be eligible for 50% cost share funding through the Farm & Ranch
Water Infrastructure Program. Contact Karmen at 306-452-7953 for information on this program for wells, dugouts, pipelines,
watering systems and well decommissioning and for information on the Farm Stewardship Program for cost-share funding for
seeding forages, fencing projects, corral relocation and more!

Redvers Public Library

AGM 2021
Will be held onWednesday, March 17th

j @7:00 pm.
>

The Public will be welcome to join via Zoom.

y
4,&.;

Contact the Library @ 452-3255 to get your Zoom link

2s . SOUTHEAST
R I 2Nl WWW.SOUTHEASTLIBRARY.CA ©Q @ ©
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PALLISER®

{ My Home, My Style, My Way"

Visit us to see our
selection or talk to us
about custom.orders!

ENTERPRISES &F| VISIT US ON FACEBOOK

f’“ FURNITURE & ELECTRONICS
0{“} 27 Railway Ave. | Redvers, SK | 306-452-6309




BABIES OF 2020

RIDLEY
ANNE MARIE
MILLETTE

Born June 13 in Brandon, MB
7lbs 9oz ~ 20 inches long

Parents are Brad and Randa
Millette. Mom and Dad are over
the moon for their sweet baby

ADALEE MARIE
KENLER

Born March 24 in Brandon, MB
9lbs 120z ~ 21.5 inches long

| Daughter of Kelsey and Candra
.| Kenler. Mom and Dad love you so
| much!
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LAYNE MICHAEL
YOUNGSTROM

Born October 25 at 5:45 a.m. in
Brandon, MB
6lbs 80z ~ 19 inches long

Parents are Rory and Mandy
Youngstrom

ELI STAN
POIRIER

Born February 21

9lbs 10z ~ 21.5 inches long

| Parents are Linden and Eilysh

Poirier. Grandparents are Jerome
and Carol Poirier of Redvers and
Terry and Cathy of Lafleche.

LOUIS MAURICE
LAMOTTE

Born June 16 @ 11:22 a.m.
9lbs ~ 21.5 inches long

Parents are Kelly and Dominique
Lamotte. Grandparents are Sylvianne
Verreault & Dirk Lamotte of Redvers
and Jan & Kevin Hunter of
Nipawin. Great-grandmas are Blanche
Lamotte of Redvers, Phyllis Forsythe of
Regina, and Elaine Hunter of Nipawin.

ATLAS DAISY
LAMOTTE

Born November 1 @ 8:53 a.m.
6lbs ~ 19.25 inches long

Daughter of Francis Lamotte and
Kristin Dumaine.
Grandparents are Dirk and
Sylvianne Lamotte and Jeff and
Janice Dumaine.




REDVERS WRANGLERS 4-H CLUB
Submitted by Melissa Demas

Hello from the Redvers Wranglers Lighthorse 4-H Club!

The Redvers Wranglers are determined to make 2020 - 2021 a great year despite our current situation. You see, one good thing
about being a horse club, is that we have been social distancing before social distancing was cool! Of course that doesn’t mean we
don’t have to get creative and change up how we do some things but all our members are on board and just so happy that we are
able to continue.

Speaking of members, the Wranglers have 20, yes 20, members this year!!! | don’t know how I hit the jackpot with having such an
amazing group of kids but let me tell you I did. Our club has been busy since the start of the year back in October. We have met to
ride a couple of times with our leaders, Melissa Demas, Andrea Ulrich and Karmen Kyle giving lessons. We also had our first clinic
with Skylar Mailhiot. Skylar is an experienced and knowledgeable horsewoman who also has a gift of teaching others her skills.
Many of our riders are interested in barrel racing and Skylar was able to assist each rider, no matter of riding level, on how to
improve their horsemanship skills. I would like to give a huge Wrangler THANK YOU to Marius Erickson for supporting our club
by giving us the use of his riding arena for the clinic. It was a cold day and Marius went above and beyond to ensure we had a
place to warm up as well. Mid December we did a safe indoor craft and activity. Laurie West-Burnham taught the kids how to
make Christmas gnomes which turned out so well!l The 4-Hers also filled out sheets about themselves and their horses. They
decorated these in Christmas style and we dropped them off at the Redvers Library to be sent in with the Redvers long-term care
home Christmas care packages.

Of course, with all clubs, it takes money to operate but how do you raise money in times like these? In the past we have not sold
raffle tickets but decided to go ahead and give it a try. And what do you know, our community made it clear that you support us!!
So THANK YOU, thank you, and thank you!! Without your support we could not have this program for our children. These kids
are working hard with their animals, becoming educated on bookkeeping, meeting organization and conduct and so much more.
4-H also gives the kids opportunities to apply for scholarships, exchange programs with other clubs across Canada as well as
opportunities to participate in public speaking and record book competitions. Your support just echoes to our members their hard
work is worth it and noticed. The winners of our Christmas Cash raffle were as follows; Valerie Dobbyn ($500.00), Chandelle Mc
Kennitt ($250.00) and Chad Staples ($100.00)!

And last, but not least, we need to recognize that Karmen Kyle has been a 4-H leader for over 10 years. Karmen received
recognition of her 10 year milestone by 4-H Saskatchewan at the end of our 2020 year when everything was closed down. Karmen
is an accomplished horsewoman. She is also a phenomenal teacher and has a gift for being able to help each kid reach their full
potential. Thank you from all of us and congratulations on 10 years.

To end .... Q. What did the teacher say to the horse when it walked into class? A. Why the long face
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Redvers Housin

Authority

Redvers Housing Authority now accepts
small dogs (less than 15kg), cats & birds,
with a $150 non refundable deposit.

The Housing Authority
presently has vacancies and

The portfolio consists of:
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may be able to rent to v' 1 bedroom senior semi-
applicants that do not meet detached units
program criteria. Anyone .
ook g For Bolkns 1= v'1 bedroom & 2 bedroom senior
encouraged to apply. units with a common area for
o e + e tenants to socialize (Redvers
pplications can be obtained a &
~0%, o° ‘ the town office or through the I'Odge & Redvers Vllla)

Housing Authority Manager. v 3 bedroom Fourplex and
Duplex rent is $648/month

For more information contact:
(306) 840-7653 v 3 bedroom detached House




ADVANTAGE COOP C-STORE REDVERS, SASK.
306-452-6469

“BREAKFAST SERVED ALL DAY LONG” [
Jimmy Deans Breakfast to go '
Only $2.69 each
Sausage Egg Bacon on a muffin
Sausage Egg on a muffin
Turkey Sausage on a muffin

Sausage Egg on a Pancake

Tornado Tuesdays!!
Buy 2 Tornados for only $4.00

Try something from our Hot Food Selections: Pizza, (served by the

slice or Whole) Hotdogs, Farmers Sausage or a Tornado (flavored

wrap filled with your choice, Bacon Egg cheese & salsa, Cheesy Pepper Jack,
Grilled Chicken Cheese,Ranchero Steak & Cheese, Cheese & Pepperoni)

Pizza Slice - $4.99 Whole Pizza =8 Slices $34.99
Hotdogs - $2.99 Farmers Sausage - $3.49

Please stop by and check out our new selections. Our friendly staff
will be happy to assist you.




ADVANTAGE COOP C-STORE LOCATION
REDVERS, SASK.
Monday to Saturday 6:30am - 8:30pm
Sunday : 8:00am - 7:00 pm

Come in and try one of our Co-operative coffees
made with 100% Arabica Coffee or
Try our delicious Cappuccinos or

hot chocolate for a treat.

We also offer Big Cool/Slushy ...

make it a twist and add some ice cream.

Delicious soft ice cream in a bowl or in a cone for only $1.39.

Add an extra 50 cents for additional toppings.

C,\Jou'-h@ b home f,,

| RESPECT « POSITIVE ATTITUDE « EXCELLENCE




ALIDA NEWS

Hello Redvers and area - I have been asked
to contribute to your newsletter “Covering the
Corner”. I will do my best to insert some news
monthly, probably excerpts from my news
column that I submit to the Carlyle Observer,
so some of you may have already read the news
and it will be a repeat for you - sorry about
that, but that’s the way it goes, just bear with
me as sometimes it may be new to you, and
hopefully you’ll enjoy.

Alida community extends sincere sympathy
to Bonnie and Roy Farr and family on the
death of her father Ross Curtis of Brandon on
December 10, 2020 at the age of 99 years. He is
survived by his wife Ethel and their three
daughters, Glenda (Allan) Evans (Winnipeg),
Bonnie (Roy) Farr (Alida), Lana (Rod) Dyck
(Balsacs, AB) and their families. His funeral
will be held at a later date. Condolences are
extended to all other family members and
relatives.

Loretta Gustafson (of Regina) had passed
away at her residence on December 16, 2020 at
the age of 72 years. She was predeceased by her
parents Doug and Ivie Bailey of Redvers.
Loretta is survived by her husband Robert
(Bob), two sons James (Holly) and Ryan
(Kolene), six grandchildren and her brother
Ken along with many nieces, nephews and
cousins. Condolences are also extended to
Joyce and Jackie George (Redvers), and to Gray
(Edel) Cowan (Alida) as well as to numerous
other relatives. A private celebration of
Loretta’s life will be held at Regina Funeral
Home and Cemetery.

The Alida community also extends
condolences to Jackie (Kent) and Bob Kosior of
Oxbow on the tragic death of her son Ryan
Liesch on December 24, 2020 at the age of 25
years. Condolences are extended to Arlene
Mailhiot (Alameda, formally of Alida) and all
other family members and friends. A
celebration of Ryan’s life will be held at a later
date.

We are well into the New Year now - staff
and students are back at school, they started
back on January 4 - good luck everyone on the
next days while at school. I do believe that
things are trying to get back to normal as
much as possible - even if one must continue
to wear masks and use great caution while out
and about. Just remember - we will beat this
pandemic as now we only have to wait for the
vaccine to become available for everyone.

Hoping that the Ukrainian people in our area
had a very Merry Christmas on the 7 and
hopefully your Christmas was okay, you'd also
be limited as we were on the 25th, thanks to
our “dear friend, COVID”. It will be so good to
say farewell to it as soon as we can. Listening
to the news over this past weekend, it is
getting very serious, seems to be getting worse
before it will get better, so please keep yourself
safe and take care.

Hubby spent Saturday, January 9 in the
basement participating in a ham radio contest

trying to get as many contacts as possible
within 24 hours. Good luck to him and I
thoroughly enjoyed watching something
different on television than the news - getting
so sick of hearing nothing but the Covid (once
or twice a day is enough for me) and the US
news. But Saturday US news was something
else - gosh it was scary - for a crowd of goons
to be able to plow their way into a guarded
building and trash things as they went, also
people getting hurt - boy sure glad I wasn’t
anywhere near that and am now glad to hear
that those who are responsible are being
brought up on charges and things are getting
back to order. Goes to prove that one never
knows what in the world will happen. So let’s
be thankful that we do live in a peaceful
country (so far) please do take care.

There’s been a switch-a-roo at the Alida Post
Office once again. We now have to say Good-
bye to Jackie Henderson who was been our
new and faithful Postmistress for last couple of
months in 2020 while Linda Akins was on sick
leave. Sorry to see you leave Jackie, you did an
awesome job while here and we’ll miss your
cheerful greetings. Now we Welcome Linda
back with open arms - great to have you back
and see your smiling face back behind the
counter and receive your cheerful greetings.
See you around and do Take care.

Hubby enjoyed another day (Saturday,
January 16) competing in another ham radio
contest where he made a fair number of
contacts. He and his sister Joyce George
(Redvers) also received word that their cousin’s
wife Marie Hannesson (Winnipeg) had passed
away January 15/ 2021 at the age of 97 years.
Condolences are extended to all family
members.

Alida community extends sincere sympathy
to Lorna and Jeff Dzuba and family on the
death of her step-mother Lillian Raiwet late of
Estevan on January 17, 2021 at the age of 83
years. A private family service will be held at
the Chapel of Hall Funeral Service with
interment at Souris Valley Memorial Gardens,
Estevan.

Regina. Great to see everyone once again, as
it'’s been ages since last we had met up with
them. Take care and stay safe guys.

The Alida Rec. Board members made
approximately 200 homemade pizzas that had
been ordered and then distributed on
Saturday, January 16. It proved to be a great
fund-raiser - way to go gals. Now they are
planning a Valentine’s Day “Pick-up” Supper -
their menu will be Lemon butter chicken,
garlic mashed potatoes, roasted vegetables and
chocolate dessert. Make sure to pre-order by
February 8 with Gail at the store (443-2444)
and pick-up at Alida Rink on February 14.

Happy Birthday is extended to everyone who
has celebrated their birthdays in January and
also to those who are about to celebrate their
birthdays in February. “Happy Birthday to you,
Happy Birthday to you, Happy Birthday -
Happy Birthday, Happy Birthday to you”, and
may you all have a great day.

I know there’s not much going on because
old Covid is still hanging around putting a
damper on everything. The young people
around here are enjoying some time skating on
a nearby slough. They even had a campfire
outing one day after skating - looked like a lot
of fun kids - keep coming up with ideas and
enjoying yourself.

The Alida Rec. Board has now opened the
Alida Rink for public skating on the following
days: Fridays (4:00-6:00pm and 7:00-9:00pm);
Saturdays (2:00-4:00pm and 7:00-9:00pm);
Sundays (2:00-4:00pm). However they wish to
make note that it will NOT be open if there are
NO VOLUNTEERS to help with supervision.
This is to help keep the Covid restrictions
under control. Please contact any board
member for further information with what
must be carried out. Also don’t forget skating
fees should be paid up - check the posted
poster as for the amounts that will be due.
Please step up and help out.

Congratulations to Dave Carriere who
won the Rider’s “Chaise the Ace” game -
winning $602,000.00. Way to go Dave.

We (Gray
and I) took al] ..
break from the
indoors  and
had a quick |§
drive up to
Carlyle to the
AW for
supper where |
we also met (at
a safe
distance) son
Jeff,  Raylene
and Ciara (and
Navy, the dog
who was in the
car) we all
enjoyed a
quick supper
before  they |
headed back to




REDVERS FIRE DEPARTMENT WOULD
LIKE TO SAY THANK YOU TO

LYLE MITCHELL & MARY SIMPSON
FOR THEIR GENEROUS DONATION.

The funds will be used to purchase Air
Packs for the department which are in
need of upgrading.
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Silver lotus boutique

Valentines
specials
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Flower bouquets
And gift boxes
available all sizes
and prices

Pre-orders greatly
Appreciated

Call 306 452 3390 or 306 452 7433
To place your request
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Valentine's Day

Find the words on the list in the word search below!
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ARROWS CANDY CHOCOLATE
CUFID FLOWERS FRIENDSHIP '
FUN GIFTS HAPPINESS .
HEARTS KINDNESS LETTERS
LOVE NICE PINK
RED ROSE SERVICE
SHARE SWEET THOUGHTFUL

FAMILY GIFT
BASKET DRAW

Fundraiser for
David Bouchard Family

1st prize: $250 basket
2nd prize: $150 basket

$10/TICKET

Tickets available from:
Todd Garnier (306) 452-7203
Real Wolensky (306) 452-3471

Elmer Doell (403) 678-8372

Draw date: Sunday, February 21, 2021

Sponsored by Our Lady of Fatima,
Redvers—Knights of Columbus




Whoops, a forgotten thank you from last month! Activity department fundraiser in support of
purchasing paint books for each resident of the Haven was marvelously supported and we thank
all those who did so!!

] we told you last time that January was to be all about PIE. AND SO IT

WAS!

way.

HAVEN HAPPENINGS FEBRUARY 2021

February is now upon us and we are on
to new and different things. Knowing
that in only 7 short weeks Spring will
be upon us is very satisfying and the
@ fact that the days are getting noticeably [

Residents and staff of the Redvers Health Centre wish each
and every one a very blessed Valentine’s Day! And hopefully we will all be able to celebrate Family Day February 15 in a meaningful

Submitted by Barbara Dennis

A HUGE
THANK YOU
to all of the
businesses
who
have
supported this
month’s

Newsletter!

Without your
support, we
would
not be able to
provide this
service free of
charge!

We’re Hiring!

We are looking for qualified Agriculture Equipment Mechanics
to hit the ground running at our Redvers location.

Agriculture Equipment Technician(s)

Performs advanced diagnostics, repairs and prevantative maintensnce on agncultural and turf
aquipmeant.

A successiul candidate wil have thess gualfications:

« Agriculiure Equipment Technician carfication preferrad with John Deere specific fraining
a definite assat. We may consider 3cd and 4th year apprandicas in the trade

o 4+ yaars pedforming agriculture service repairs, maintenance and diagnostics

= Advanced knowledge of machanical, electrical and hydraulic systems used in the repair of
agricukural and luef equipment

» Strong computer skils with Senice Advisor experiance an asset

« Ablity to 1 at least 75 e, repeatadly

« Vald driver’s licanse required: Farklift license an asset

For more information and to apply, go to the Employment page of:
www.nelsonmotors.com
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CLASSIFIEDS (200 WORDS) $8
1/8 PAGE
V4 PAGE
HALF PAGE $45
FULL PAGE $75
FULL PAGE INSERT $55
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6 months

advertising, 25% off the 7"
12 months,
get the 12" 50% off

ffective March 1, 2021
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A huge thank you to the following businesses and
organizations who purchased ads in this month’s newsletter.
Without their support, we would not be able to provide this
service at no cost to the residents of Redvers & Area.

Please make sure to thank them the next time you are at
their place of business! Their support really does make a
difference in our community!

Andrew Agencies
Redvers Union Estates
Redvers Housing Authority
Town of Redvers
Today’s Enterprises & Furniture
Brad & Randa Millette
Dylan Frecon
Rory & Mandy Youngstrom
Kelsey & Candra Kenler
Linden & Eilysh Poirier
Dominique & Kelly Lamotte
Redvers & District Library
Maryfield Rec Board
Redvers Fire Department
Advantage Co-op
Francis Lamotte & Kristen Dumaine
Knights of Columbus
Nelson Motors & Equipment
Silver Lotus

Covering the Corner is a locally run newsletter
distributed to residents in Redvers & Area by
the Town of Redvers.

Our goal is to provide businesses and
organizations with a low cost advertising
option. The newsletter will be printed in black
and white. Please keep this in mind when
creating your advertisement. Full-page colour
advertising/sponsorship opportunities do
exist. Contact us for more details!

Designing and editing is the responsibility of
individual advertisers. For more information,
contact us at RedversNews@gmail.com.

G.S.T. will be added to the prices listed below.

Classifieds: $8 (up to 200 characters)
1/8 Page: $18

1/4 Page: $28

Half Page: $45

Full Page: $75

*Full Page Insert: $55

*Inserts are the responsibility of individual
advertisers to print and drop off at the Town
Office by the newsletter deadline.

**We accept E-transfer now!!**

CLASSIFIEDS

WANTED: Land to rent in Redvers &
surrounding area. Call Dylan Frecon at

306-452-8403.

Follow us on Facebook at:
Town of Redvers

A huge
THANK YOU

to the

for volunteering your time to
fold and distribute
Covering the Corner!

March Print Deadline ~ Sunday, February 28th @ 12:00 pm
March Distribution Date ~ Thursday, March 4th

Email: RedversNews@gmail.com




